
A Big Thank You from the Gorham Family!! 

It is difficult to find the words to express our gratitude for the 

many kindnesses you have shown us during this sad time. 

We are so grateful for all you have done for us. Prayers, cards, 

visits, meals, messages, Go Fund me donations, support, and 

serving the meal after Maddie’s funeral. It all meant a great 

deal to us as we struggled with the heartbreak. 

Your continued prayers, thoughts and kindness help sustain us 

day to day. 

You have touched us deeply, and knowing we are not alone 

helped us bear our grief and sadness. Thank you for being 

there for us. With sincere thanks, 

Jennifer and Spencer Gorham 

 

Thank You from 
Evangelism and Missions Committee 

 
A big thank you to everyone who was able to attend the fund-

raising dinner last Sunday.  We are so blessed by your response and 

generosity in coming alongside Vivian Baumgartner to help with her 

college expenses in Belize.  May the Lord abundantly bless each of 

you.  We are so very grateful. 
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Annual Persecution Run 

Get ready!!! The annual Persecution Run will be held 

on Wednesday, November 6th at 6:15pm. This 

includes grades 9-12 with a $5 entry fee. Parental 

permission forms are required to participate. These 

will be available starting November 23rd.  

There are many opportunities to volunteer for this 

commemorative community event. If you have an 

interest in helping with rides, bringing snacks, 

registering kids, and enjoy visiting, we encourage you 

to sign up on the sheets by the mailboxes. 

 

Ladies of Hope presents: 

Cheri Ness 

Cheri works with the Diabetes and Nutrition Wellness 

Center at the Montevideo Clinic. 

She will be speaking at the Ladies of Hope Bible study 

group on Thursday November 7th at 6:00pm in the 

chapel. They are inviting all the ladies of the church 

to attend. Cheri has something for everyone! Hope to 

see you there!!       
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